UC **SANTA BARBARA**



June 4, 2015 Andrea Estrada

In Service to Students

Five staff members, one faculty member and a campus department were recognized with Margaret T. Getman and William J. Villa Service to Students Awards at the Student Affairs divisional meeting.

The awards, named for the former Dean of Student Residents and the former Director of Admissions, respectively, honor staff and faculty members and departments that have demonstrated an extraordinary commitment to the general growth and development of students and to the quality of student life on campus.

Plaques were presented to Getman winners (from left) Christian Villaseñor, Graduate Division; Katie Maynard, Department of Geography; Amit Ahuja, assistant professor of political science, with Tashi; Sharon Applegate, Department of Sociology; Katya Armistead, Office of Student Life; and Klint Jaramillo, Resource Center for Sexual & Gender Diversity.

The Villa Award was presented to Associated Students.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society. All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we

draw inspiration from the beauty a edge of the Pacific Ocean.	and resources o	of our extraordin	ary location at the